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Date: 2023-03-23
First Name: Thelma
Last Name: Parker
Title: Ms
Organization: Self

City: Kingsville
State: Texas

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
As a citizan of Kleberg county,   I was disappointed with the   redistricting of TX 34. Kleberg  
county is grouped with the RGV   counties that we have nothing   in common with. We are  
separated with large ranches   with small populations. During   the last election the focus of  
both candidates was only one   county, Cameron County. We in   Kleberg County have very little  
to do with Cameron County. I   feel that our needs in Congress   are not being heard. We are  
forgotten. We do not even have   a congressional office in our   County. We are not being  
represented by anyone in   Congress.




